
 Convention Speaker Puts Fargo VA Program on the Map 

Audrey Beauchesne, Representative of the Veterans Affairs Medical Center (VAMC) -Fargo, 
was a guest speaker at the 2024 Department Convention held in Bismarck in June. The story 
Audrey shared with our Auxiliary members deeply touched those members in attendance. Her 
story also drew the attention of her supervisor who in turn sent it to Secretary of Veterans 
Affairs Denis McDonough in Washington, DC.

Audrey recently returned from the VA’s Military Sexual Trauma Symposium held in Nashville, 
TN. VA teams who work with the VA’s Military Sexual Trauma programs across the country 
were invited to attend the symposium to learn and share experiences. 

It was at the Symposium’s dinner on Tuesday, July 30, that Audrey and two other VA 
representatives from other states were recognized for their work with the VA’s Military Sexual 
Trauma program. Their stories were shared by Secretary McDonough in his speech to the event 
attendees. Audrey’s story put the Fargo VA’s Military Sexual Trauma program on the map.

Thank you, Audrey, for sharing your story as an example of the excellent work the VA is doing 
for all of our military veterans.
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